
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kay <kaymitzel@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 11:39 AM 
To: Moulton-Peters, Stephanie <smoultonpeters@marincounty.org>; Malcolm, James 
<jmalcolm@marincounty.org> 
Subject: Mooring field 
 
Hello, 
 
As a boat owner and 45 year resident of Sausalito, I am adamantly opposed to the proposed 
mooring field in front of Spinnaker restaurant. That area should not have any mooring balls let 
alone 20! This would be an egregious mistake allowing this to proceed. The ramifications are 
enormous. 
 
I strongly encourage you not to proceed until there is further study on the impact and you meet 
with the residents of Sausalito and the City Council. You need to listen to our concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kay Mitzel 
119 Sacramento Way 
Sausalito 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


